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Regulations"
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David Stawick
Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission

Dear Mr. Stawick,
Please find attached the comment of the Institute for Agriculture and Trade Policy to the Proposed Rule on Position
Limits. IATP wishes to thank the CFTC for the opportunity to comment on this Proposed Rule.

Regards,
Steve Suppan

Steve Suppan
Senior Policy Analyst
Institute for Agriculture and Trade Policy
2105 Minneapolis, MN 55404 U.S.A.
ssuppan@iatp.org
Telephone: 612-870-3413
Fax: 612-870-4846
Skype: steve.suppan
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